
FOR THE 

WEEKEND 

COMMENCING 

SUNDAY 14th 

August  

 Parish website. Www.longtoncatholic.org.uk 

Telephone. 01782 313796 

Email.stgregory.longton@rcaob.org.uk 

 

5:00pm (Longton) People of the Parish 

SOLEMNITY OF THE ASSUMPTION  OF 

THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY  Aug 14th  

8:30am (Fenton)Pauline James deceased family 

members. 

 10:00am (longton)  Anna Matthew 

12:00 (Bentilee) Tony Wilson  

4:00pm (Longton) Reception into church.  

             Nancy Simpson. 

 

MONDAY 15th(Longton) 

1:oopm  Funeral Mass  Nancy Simpson 

TUESDAY  16th( Longton) 

10 :00am  Holy Souls 

WEDNESDAY  17th (Longton) 

10:00am  Sally& Harold Brough 

1:00pm  Funeral Service Helen Kelly  

 THURSDAY  18thLongton) 

10:00 am Holy Souls 

FRIDAY 19th(Longton)   

9:30am (Bentilee) Eucharistic service 

10:00am (Longton) Jo heldon 

SATURDAY 20th                                                       

9:00am (Fenton) Mass 

10;30am –11:30  (Longton)                                  

HOLY HOUR+CONFESSION 

5:00pm (Longton) People of the Parish 

Twenty First Sunday of ordinary time.. Aug 21 

8:30am (Fenton) Claire Kennerley  

 10:00am (longton)  Sandra Niemczyk 

12:00 (Bentilee) John Heath 

 

 

 ST GREGORY LONGTON 

OUR LADY FENTON 

ST MARIA GORETTI BENTILEE 

 

For those parents seeking Baptism for their children, 

the church requires some preparation. At our lady’s 

Fenton please speak to Fr David. At St Maria Goret-

ti’s please speak to Ann Newman.   Next course St 

Gregory will be on the 28th  September. 7:00pm  

 

Lourdes is coming to us 
Details can be found on the diocesan website. We hope to visit the 
relic at the diocesan Lourdes shrine on the evening of Saturday 8th 
Oct 10pm to midnight. We are planning to hire a coach and want to 
know how many might be interested. Please put your name on the 

list provided at the back of all three churches. approx. cost  £10 per 
person.  

A Date for your Diary-  Friday 19
th

 August 2 pm 

A “Virtual” Trip to the Zoo for all the Family 

St.Gregory’s Presbytery Garden 

Free- see posters for details 

Book tickets – 07834967175 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of 

  

Helen Elizabeth Kelly  Funeral Service Wed 17th 

Aug 1:00pm 

Nancy Simpson    Reception into church Sun 14th 

4:00pm   Funeral Mass  15th August 1:00pm 

 

Eternal rest grant to them  O Lord 

I would love to offer some places you our Young 

adults 16 –25  to come and spend some time with the 

relic of St Bernardette. Therefore on a first come first 

served basis book a place on the coach for a reduced 

£5  please see Fr David 

Some news…………….. 

This weekend sees the last weekend of pastoral service by Rev. 

Mr Paul Bradley. He and his family are moving to Ireland, where 

he will take up a new active ministry there. We thank him for his 

commitment to ministry especially to the parish of Our Lady’s 

Fenton. We wish him and his family every blessing for this new 

stage in their lives. 

After nearly 17 year as parish secretary, Cath Gilbert has ten-

dered her resignation. This is primarily because of the increasing 

workload as an interpreter for the deaf community. The  parishes 

have much to thank her for in a work that is so often unseen and 

unacknowledged, especially in  more recent times of difficulty 

that the parishes experienced. I add a personal note of thanks to 

her for the support she personally offered me on my arrival here. 

We wish her well in the work and care she offers to the deaf 

community in the years to come.  


